
 

 
 

 

 

To:  Shane Peters 

From:  Lori Graves 

Date:  July 7, 2025 

RE: David Sokolowski 

 

 

It is my recommendation that Bridgman Public Schools hire David Sokolowski as a 
special education teacher for Bridgman Elementary School. David was selected by an 
interview committee which consisted of one special education teacher, four general 
education teachers,  and the building principal.  

David has experience as an English Language Arts Interventionist. He has also taught 
second grade as a year long substitute.    David has attended Kalamazoo Valley 
Community College and Purdue University Northwest. 

  

 

 

 


